From: Kirby, Philip M (PKC)

To: Ramsey. Kevin

Cc: Eddy, B (BGF)

Subject: Technical Assignment Control No L33333.
Date: Wednesday, December 03, 2014 10:57:07 AM
Mr. Ramsey,

Per our earlier discussion concerning the request for additional information concerning
decommissioning financial assurance for Nuclear Fuel Services, | have to rely on the Tennessee
Valley Authority (TVA) to provide the information requested in your November 3, 2014 letter. | have
been in contact with their contract manager and will provide the information as soon as | receive it. |

am hopeful | can respond to your inquiry by December 10™. If that date should change I'll advise
you accordingly. In the meantime if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Philip M. Kirby
Contracting Officer
UPF Project Office
(865)574-3233
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